
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings- 94.00% 

Sycamores – 91.675 

Poplars – 96.33% 

Maples – 95.16% 

Elms – 95.00% 

Hawthorns – 88.36% 

Chestnuts -84.94% 

Well done to Poplar again – four 

weeks in a row. They look like 

they’re in the lead to claim the 

reward for best attendance at 

the end of this term. 

 

Class News 

Seedlings –This week we have produced some lovely poppy art 

as we have learnt about Remembrance Day. A fantastic week!  

Saplings – This week we have begun to explore Little Red 

Riding Hood and we have had lots of fun imagining what it 

would be like to be in the story.   

Sycamores – This week the children have worked very hard. 

They have totally amazed me with their participation and 

understanding of adjectives and nouns.  

Poplars – This week we have created some outstanding poetry 

about Remembrance Day. They read beautifully and look lovely 

against our display.  

Maples – For Remembrance Day, Maple class created some 

beautiful poppy fields using water colours and have made 

blackout poems based on the book ‘Where the Poppies now 

Grow.’ 

Elms – This week Elm class have worked super hard learning 

about the environment and taking care of our planet. We made 

excellent booklets with advice for how to look after our world.  

Hawthorns – This week, Year 5/6 have worked super hard and 

showed perseverance when learning tricky, new Maths concepts.  

Chestnuts – Phenomenal effort in their Remembrance Day work 

and their learning about COP26.  

 

Our Year 5 children began their Little Rescuers training this week 

and it will carry on for the next 4. They learnt all about assessing a 

patient and what to do in an emergency. They had a fantastic time 

and the tutor was very complimentary of their behaviour and 

attitudes.  Well done to the footballers in upper KS2:  a defeat and 

a 3-0 win signs us off for the Christmas break. I’m incredibly proud 

of how the children lead us in Liturgy on Remembrance Day and how 

respectful all of the school were. They conveyed such an important 

message in a very reverent way. Lest we forget…    Mr Moran. 

Special mentions this week go to Xander for a mile run for Beavers, Darcie for her first ballet show, Emmie for 

dancing, Noel for being Cub of the Week, Jessica for passing L2 swimming and Jack for being player of the course. Well 

done!  

Our fantastic award winners this week 

– given for lots of wonderful things, 

please ask why if your child was a 

winner. 


